
 

 

NOTICE OF VERIFICATION MEETING AND DRAWING OF LOTS 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the undersigned School District Clerk of the River Ridge 

School District will hold a meeting on January 4, 2024, at 4:30 p.m. at the River Ridge School 

District Office in the Town of Patch Grove, Grant County, Wisconsin, for the purpose of verifying 

the declarations of candidacy submitted for the School Board Election to be held on April 2, 2024, 

in the School District. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that, immediately following the verification, the 

undersigned will supervise the drawing of lots to determine the order of the candidates’ names as 

they will appear on the ballot at the election. 

Dated December 28, 2023. 

 

Adam Guthrie, 

School District Clerk 
 


